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Comments: My family and I very much enjoyed the Pactola Reservoir area during our explorations of the Black

Hills region. We are planning to visit again in the Summer of 2025. We are looking forward to swimming and

boating in this beautiful place. Please protect this precious place from pollution from mining! I support the Forest

Service's proposal to protect the Pactola Reservoir area with a mineral withdrawal. Please send the Withdrawal

proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior. 

 

Please protect this beautiful resource! We hope it will continue to be a great legacy for many generations. 

 

Yours, Susan Sorensen


